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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you will be aware, the MET office has issued a heat warning and the next two days are going to 
be extremely hot.  
 
Because of this, your children may come into school with appropriate clothing for the weather e.g.  

• Loose, light-coloured clothing 

• Sunhats with wide brims  

• Sandals (with backs) are also acceptable 
(Children are still able to wear school summer clothing or P.E. kits if you would prefer this) 
 
Please feel free to send children in to school with an extra water bottle, we will also ensure 
children will have plenty to drink through the day. 
 
There will be no vigorous P.E. for the next couple of days. Year 6 will go swimming as normal. 
 
We are hoping to shelter part of the yard with gazebos to create some shade, we will keep the 
classrooms as cool as possible and split some classes up to work in different rooms.  
 
Children will be required to wear sunscreen; please ensure you send this into school with your 
child’s name on it. The class teachers will make sure children apply this regularly.  
 
If there are any more updates, I will be in contact as soon as I am able.  
 
As always, your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Many thanks,  

 
 
 
 

Miss E. McKay 
 
Acting Headteacher 
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